January 29, 2016

City of Aurora

65 South Water Street

Aurora, IL 60505

E-mail: cityelerk@aurora-il.org

RE: Fantasy Amusement Company Carnival- Space #SL09Z-1 Lot C
Dear City of Aurora:

Fantasy Amusement Company has permission to obtain the necessary permits to host a carnival at
the Fox Valley Mall for the dates of May 5-8, 2016 and May 12-15, 2016.

Let this letter serve as approval for Fantasy Amusement Company carnival to occupy Lot C
Please feel free to call me with any questions regarding this matter at (630) 851-3000.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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J. Scott Samson
General Manager
Fox Valley Mall




